
Room 102

November Newsletter

Welcome
Wow! We’ve really gotten into the swing of preschool in Room 102! I’m so proud
of your children and the strides they are making in our classroom. They are
sharing their thoughts, their materials and toys, and kindness. This month, we
welcome Mrs. Schubloom!

Important Dates
November 4th: Preschool votes for snacks!
November 5th: Teacher inservice—NO SCHOOL
November 7th: Mrs. Schubloom’s First Day
November 12th: Fall conferences; there will be a Google doc to sign up
November 13th: World Kindness Day!
November 12th: T-shirt Tuesday
November 25th-27th: School Out of Session Day (SOS) - Full time school in session
November 28th-29th: Thanksgiving Holiday—NO SCHOOL

November Learning Theme
Our Cool Community! (Helpers, Professions, and Our Neighbors)
We will spend our month talking about people in our community. We will discuss



various helping professions. If you or someone you know has a profession that
you think our students would enjoy learning about, please let me know if you’d
like to come share your knowledge with them!

Playground Time
We head out to our playground everyday that it is not raining, so please send
appropriate weather gear with your child. Little fingers get chilly, so mittens that
keep fingers close together and hats that cover ears are great. We are working
on the process of getting on our outerwear so students learn independence and
cooperation skills. We will also try zipping zippers as we progress through the
colder seasons. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately to play
outside and keep a change of seasonal clothing in their cubby.

Contact Us
Please don’t hesitate to contact either Ms. Wright or Mrs. Schubloom as we are
making this transition if you have any questions or concerns. Our email addresses
are sschubloom@lakeharrietumpreschool.org or
awright@lakeharrietumpreschool.org and we can be contacted via
brightwheel.


